

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk





Better Never Stops

16th March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers.

Welcome to the end of another week. I have heard vicious rumours that it is going to snow this weekend, but I find it very hard to believe. And don't panic: the weather on Monday is looking good!

Dates for next week:

Monday 19th: Year One & Two trip to Brighton Toy Museum

Thursday 22nd: Year One Class Assembly (9.10am); Parents' Evening (5.30-7.30pm) Friday 23rd: Sport Relief (dress sporty – with as much red as possible; donate £1)

And beyond...

Tuesday 27th: Year Three & Four trip to Tidemills

Thursday 29th: Puffin Class Assembly (9.10am); Last day of Term 4

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

Parents' Eveninas

Parents of Turtle Class (Year 4) children, please note times on Thursday 22nd March are 3.30-5.00pm.

Netball Club

Many apologies, but there will be no Thursday Netball Club until after the Easter holidays.

I hope you all enjoy a snow-free weekend.

Yours, sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher